
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter with a very grateful heart to New Beginnings,llc.  Amy Eisner 
came into my life when I was at my lowest point ever, with my son’s school situation.
They had my son in a locked ward in the Public Schools.

Right from the start, Amy got the ball rolling (and the director of special education).  To 
my amazement Amy attended 2 PPT’s on my son’s behalf.  She got the Psychological, 
and the Neuropsychological going immediately at the school’s expense!  Amy nurtured 
me though one of the hardest times in my life with her wisdom, knowledge, and sense of 
humor.  I will always feel a debt of gratitude to New Beginning.  Today my son is 
enjoying school, and he is in the perfect setting for him to grow.  I can not express how 
truly amazing Amy is.  She had my director of Special Ed on the run from the very start, 
she took control.   I get tears in my eyes, when I think of where I was a year ago, and 
where I am today.  Thank you Thank You Amy Eisner.  You were superb!

Edie, West Hartford Mom.


